
 

CONSTRUCTION 

NOTICE 
 

Dear Poplar Cove Resident,  

 

Poplar Cove will be undergoing road repairs from September 20th – 

September 23rd or until construction is completed. The first 2 days will 

be spent installing new culverts which will result in Poplar Drive being 

closed. The final 2 days will be spent paving Poplar Cove.   

 

Access to the Cove by vehicle will be limited to none. Please plan 

accordingly. Approval is granted to park along Poplar Bay Drive. We 

also ask that neighbours be neighbourly and grant access to 

homeowners on the other side of the Cove.  

 

Construction Summary 

Dates: September 20th – 23rd  

Length: 4 days+ 

Work: new culverts and road paving 

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during the project 

and hope to have you enjoying your new road as quickly as 

possible.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the office at 

780-586-2494.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

The Summer Villages Office  


